LEEP Preschool Lamoni Elementary

sogier@lamonischools.org 641-784-3422

December 19, 2024

Christmas, my child, is love in action.

News and Notes

Winter Weather Clothing: your child will need to be dressed for playing in the snow at recess-if the temperature allows outdoor play. Students must have snow pants and boots to play in the snow. They should also have other shoes to wear in the classroom!

Even without snow, the rain and frost make the grassy area on our playground muddy. Wearing boots at recess will help to keep our classroom clean! If you would like to leave snowboots or rainboots at school for your child, we can keep them in the classroom.

Please work with your child on putting their coats on, zipping them, and also putting hats and mittens on. We are struggling!

Backpacks were very full today! Please clean out your child's backpack over break!

If you are cleaning out toys or other small "junk" items, please save them for me for our treasure box!

If your child needs to be absent, please call the elementary office and let us know. The number is 784-3422.

Upcoming Events

Dec. 23-Jan. 3 January 6 Winter Break Schools Resumes



December Birthdays

Deni-6th Cooper-12th Hunter-28th Vocabulary Words: Enormous Merry